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DEKALB POLICE ARREST THREE JUVENILES FOR AGGRAVATED ROBBERY 

 

On September 16, 2019, at 9:00PM, the DeKalb Police Department responded to the 100 block of North 

Annie Glidden Road for a reported robbery that had occurred.  It was learned that the victims, who were 

walking, were approached by three unknown males.  The males grabbed the victims, demanded their 

money, and threatened to shoot them.  The victims, in fear of being shot, gave the robbers their money.  

The suspects were last seen running from the area.  The victims did not require medical attention. 

Video surveillance led investigators to three possible suspects.  Those suspects were identified and 

brought in for questioning.  On September 19, 2019, the DeKalb Police Department arrested three 

juveniles for committing this robbery. 

The suspects in this case were arrested for aggravated robbery.  The suspects are juvenile males, ages 

14, 16, and 17 years of age who reside in DeKalb, Illinois.  All three juveniles were transported to the 

Kane County Juvenile Justice Center. 

 

Contact:  Detective Commander Bob Redel 

 

The contents of this press release are based upon the best information available to the DeKalb Police 

Department.  The statements regarding the conduct of any person identified above are allegations until 

affirmatively proven in court.  All persons are presumed innocent until proven guilty. 


